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Alliance for Aging Research Statement Condemning Ongoing Racism and Violence Targeting 

Black Communities Across the U.S.  
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WASHINGTON, June 2, 2020 – The Alliance for Aging Research’s (Alliance) President and CEO Susan Peschin, 
MHS, has released the following statement: 
 
All of us at Alliance for Aging Research believe that everyone, regardless of race or ethnicity, should be able to 
experience healthy aging. The horror and grief we are feeling as an organization over the murders of George 
Floyd, Ahmaud Arbery, and Breonna Taylor, the racial profiling of Christian Cooper, and the long list of 
senseless deaths and assaults on human dignity before them, compel us to speak out, condemn these acts of 
racism and violence, and commit ourselves to advocating for social justice harder than ever before.    
 
Healthy aging is about creating the environments and opportunities that enable people to be and do what they 
value throughout their lives, what the World Health Organization refers to as “functional ability.” A large 
proportion—about 75 percent—of the range in capacity and circumstance observed in older age is the result of 
the cumulative impact of advantage and disadvantage across people’s lives. Our experiences with aging are 
shaped by factors such as the family we were born into, our sex, our race and ethnicity, and our level of 
education and financial resources.  
 
We cannot do impactful work in aging and health without recognizing and addressing the disparities that exist 
within it. Systemic racism and violence are major barriers to health and aging equity. We will intensify our work 
to fight against discriminatory health policies and measures that promote disparities in access to care. 
 
We must overcome the challenges we currently face as a culture and get to a place where we recognize each 
other’s infinite dignity and value. We believe that, at the deep of ourselves is an inexplicable care for one 
another. We must put our collective energy into making that shift a permanent reality.  
 

### 

About the Alliance for Aging Research 

The Alliance for Aging Research is the leading nonprofit organization dedicated to accelerating the pace of 
scientific discoveries and their application to vastly improve the universal human experience of aging and health. 
The Alliance believes advances in research help people live longer, happier, more productive lives and reduce 
healthcare costs over the long term. For more than 30 years, the Alliance has guided efforts to substantially 
increase funding and focus for aging at the National Institutes of Health and Food and Drug Administration; built 
influential coalitions to guide groundbreaking regulatory improvements for age-related diseases; and created 
award-winning, high-impact educational materials to improve the health and well-being of older adults and their 
family caregivers. For more information, visit www.agingresearch.org.  
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